Kemper Reflective Leader Interns

Program Overview

Through generous funding from the Kemper Foundation, Augustana will again place students in not-for-profit organizations as interns.  The goal for the Kemper Reflective Leader Intern program is to demonstrate to our students that they can use their gifts and talents in service to community.   For the summer of 2009, 14 senior students will be selected to participate. These interns will be expected to work full-time for approximately 8-10 weeks in June, July and August.  Interns will receive a stipend (@$2,500-3,000) through the Kemper grant.  
Program Structure


Students will apply to the program at the beginning of winter term.  Final selection of the 2009 interns will be done by mid-February.  The KRLI is a three-part program. In spring term of the junior year, interns meet weekly and complete a program orientation in which they would assess their strengths, reflect upon prior learning and goals for the future, and conduct library research and on-site interviews to better understand their placement site.  During the summer, they work at their sponsored-internship, and in the fall upon returning to campus, they evaluate their experience.  During this component, they reflect upon how their summer experience connected to their academic study, complete a paper or poster, and prepare their presentation.  For those departments in which it would be applicable, the spring and fall courses could be credit-bearing (one model might be one credit for spring; two for fall) so that the entire three-part experience would satisfy the department's senior inquiry requirement.  
During summer, 2008, Kemper interns were placed at the following organizations:

Quad City Placements


Chicago Area Placements

Community Foundation of the
Chicago Foundation for Women



Great River Bend

McCormick Tribune Foundation



Habitat for Humanity


Opportunity International


Illinois Q.C. Chamber of 

Ronald McDonald House Charities

Commerce


Sara Lee Foundation

Niabi Zoo



Great Lakes ADA Center

United Way of the Quad Cities







Quad City Development Group




Quad City Health Initiative




For more information contact Dr. Ellen Hay, B34 Denkmann Hall, x7724, ellenhay@augustana.edu
